
OPENING OF NEW OFFICE IN FT. LAUDERDALE

NEWSLETTER

Green Instruments is delighted to share the exciting news that we have just started up our new office in Ft. Lauderdale. The new 

operation will support Sales and Service of the entire Green Instruments range of products and solutions including but not limited to:

- Monitoring and Equipment Protection Solutions

- Environmental Compliance Solutions

- Energy Optimizing and Safety Solutions

Our main goals are to ensure that the existing clients of Green Instruments A/S get the timely service and support they need and 

to better support the growing market in North America. The new operation will be headed by Jeppe K. Moller, who has vast marine 

experience and has been working with Green Instruments products for more than 10 years. Our clients and customer can contact us at:

Green Instruments USA, Inc.

3640 NE 4th AVE, 

Fort Lauderdale, FL-33334

Phone: +1 954 613 0400 

Email: USA@greeninstruments.com 

Green Instruments is constantly improving our current products and working on different development projects for new products and 

solutions. One of our new products, Wash Water Monitoring System, has recently achieved marine type approvals from a number of 

class societies including DNV, BV and Rina. In August 2015, our facil it ies at the head office in Denmark have been expanded with 460 

square meters, including the expansion of both office space, development lab and production facil it y. 

We are truly looking forward to be closer to the American market and very happy to bring support of our products and solutions close 

to our clients and the installations on the other side of the Atlantic. For more information about this news, please do not hesitate to 

contact us by phone at +45 96454500 or via email sales@greeninstruments.com.

GREEN INSTRUMENTS A/S - Erhvervsparken 29 - DK-9700 - Brønderslev 

Tel: +45 96 45 45 00 - Fax: +45 96454501 - www.greeninstruments.com - sales@greeninstruments.com

Oct 2015  


